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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Patrol Sergeant Stopped for 

Excessive Speeding. 

 
 

On Wednesday, January 16, 2019, at approximately 1:40 a.m. an off duty Kendall County 

Sheriff’s Office Patrol Sergeant was driving their personal vehicle and was stopped by the 

Yorkville Police Department for speeding.  The citation alleges the driver was traveling at 

approximately 120 miles per hour (MPH) in a 45MPH speed zone.  The excessive speed was 

observed as the off duty patrol sergeant was traveling north bound on Route 47 between Route 

71 and Route 126.  The off duty patrol sergeant was charged with a class A misdemeanor 

speeding violation and released from the scene on a personal recognizance bond.   

 

As soon as the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office became aware of the situation, appropriate steps 

were taken to address the alleged violation and initiate an inquiry into the incident.  The Kendall 

County Sheriff’s Office is committed to the citizens we serve and hold our employees to the 

highest of standards. 

 

The patrol sergeant has been placed on administrative assignment pending the results of an 

internal investigation. 
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